

Descargue el mensaje en Español aquí
Faça o download da mensagem em Português aqui

The annual meeting, which was scheduled for **Tuesday**, **February 20**, **2024**, has been postponed to the Spring due to rising infection rates of Influenza, COVID-19 and RSV. We understand the importance of this annual meeting and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We will keep you informed of the new date and time as soon as possible. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.



Mask REQUIRED



Effective January 10, 2024

Patients will be screened and are required to wear a mask at all our locations.

You can still get a COVID-19 vaccine and a flu vaccine at the same time if you are eligible, and the timing coincides.

Even though both vaccines can be given at the same visit, people should follow the recommended schedule for either vaccine: If you haven't gotten your currently recommended doses of COVID-19 vaccine, get a COVID-19 vaccine as soon as you can, and ideally get a flu vaccine by the end of October. To learn more, <u>click here.</u>

Reminder

If your healthcare provider is no longer with BVCHC, we have re-assigned you to a new provider who will be located at the same location as your previous provider. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and assure you that our new provider is highly qualified and experienced to provide you with the best possible care. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact us **(401) 722-0081**











Blackstone Valley Community Health Care celebrating 30 years of offering the highest quality, lowest cost health care. Thank you for trusting us with your care.

Blackstone Valley Community Health Care | Website









Blackstone Valley Community Health Care | 39 East Avenue, Pawtucket, RI 02860

Unsubscribe mxavier@bvchc.org

Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bycontact@bvchc.orgpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!